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Annual Report of various activities of Parijnan Pre-University College for the 

academic year 2021-22 

 

The Management: Our college is managed by Saraswat Education Society (R), 

Mangaluru under the guidance of Honourable Parama Poojya Sadyojat 

Shankarashram Swamiji. Mr. Mahesh L Bondal and Mr. Prashant R Rao render 

their valuable service as Secretary and CEO of Saraswat Education Society 

respectively.  

 

Academic Profile: Our Institution provides Science and Commerce education 

with the combination as follows.  

Science Section: Physics, Chemistry, Mathematics, Biology, Computer Science 

and Home Science.  

Commerce Section: Business Studies, Accountancy, Computer Science, Statistics 

and Economics.  

 

Student Strength:  

During 2021-22 the total student strength is 448. I PUC: 200 and II PUC 248. 

Total 125 students in Science and 323 in Commerce.  

  



Result:  

In 2021, II PUC Examination was cancelled due to ‘Lock Down’. In 2020, II PUC 

Public Examination, 183 students appeared for the examination and 167 passed, 

27 with Distinction, 93 in First class, with a total percentage of 91%. Bhagyashree 

of II Commerce scored 574/600 and Sushmitha of II Science scored 558/600 

marks.  

 

Faculty and Staff: At present 25 staff members render their valuable service 

including the Principal.  

 

Sports & Games: 

In the Taluk Level Kabaddi, girls team won the First prize.  

 

Other Activities and Achievements: 

 

With proper guidance of our Management we have conducted various Seminars 

and Talks for our students on Career Guidance, Health and Hygiene for girls, etc. 

 

 We have celebrated all National Festivals and also celebrated International Yoga 

Day, National Youth Day, National Science Day, Sharada Pooja and Lakshmi 

Pooja.  

 

I thank our Management who guides and encourages us in all the activities. I also 

thank my Faculty members for their contribution in maintaining a very good 



standard of teaching and other activities. I take this opportunity to extend my 

sincere thanks to the staff of AHS and Parijnan Vidyalay. I thank Anandashram 

Old Students Association for their support. I also thank all the donors who helped 

our students at various levels  

 

I would like to conclude this Report with a word that we will do our best to spread 

the light of knowledge with full spirit and dedication.  

 

Thank you one and all. 


